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The Official Cape Conroe Newsletter from Sidne Eagan, Editor and Approved by the POA 
Board 

www.Capeconroepoa.com 

MARCH 2021  

 

 

 

 

 March 10th, Cape Conroe 

POA Meeting 7pm

 March 14th, Day Light 

Saving Starts

 March 17th, St. 

Patrick’s Day 

 March 28th, Passover and 

Palm Sunday

These are troubling times. 
We wish your peace and happiness. 

 

http://www.capeconroepoa.com/
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The Cape Conroe POA Board 
 

 

NOTICE 

The Park Closes at 10pm. 

People have seen in the park at all hours of 

the night. 

The noise is bothering the neighbors. 

The gate to the basketball court will be 

locked. 

If you see people in the park after 10pm, 

please feel free to call the police. 

We are montering the Park and will call the 

police, if the rule is beening broken. 

Watch Your Speed & 

Stop at Stop Signs 

We have also noticed the speed limit and 

the stop signs are are being ignored.  The 

police do give out tickets.  And we are asking 

them to be on watch. 
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We have narrow streets and the walkers 

and children are in danger, when you are 

speeding and running stop signs. 

Sincerely, The POA Board. 
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WAS THERE REALLY A ST. PATRICK? 
Although the holiday originally started as a Christian feast day celebrating 
the life of St. Patrick and the spreading of Christianity to Ireland, today, it is 
a day of revelry and a celebration of all things Irish. Don’t forget to 
wear green! 

WHEN IS ST. PATRICK’S DAY? 

St. Patrick’s Day is officially observed on March 17 each year, though 
celebrations may not be limited to this date. The significance of March 17 is 
that it’s said to be the date of St. Patrick’s death in the late 5th century 
(circa A.D. 493). 

WAS HE A REAL PERSON?      

Saint Patrick is the patron saint and 
national apostle of Ireland. He is credited 
with successfully spreading Christianity 
throughout Ireland—hence the Christian 
celebration of his life and name. 

WAS THERE REALLY A 

ST. PATRICK? 

Definitely. However, there are many 
legends about him that mix with the truth. Did he play a large role in 
spreading Christianity to Ireland? Yes, absolutely. Did he really drive all the 
snakes out of Ireland? Probably not, since snakes weren’t native to Ireland 
to begin with! 

A YOUNG ST. PATRICK FINDS GOD 

The man who would eventually become St. Patrick was born in Britain (part 
of the Roman Empire at the time) as Maewyn Succat in the late 4th century. 
His family was Christian, but it’s said that Maewyn himself was an atheist 
throughout his childhood. 

That would change at age 16 (around A.D. 400), when Maewyn was 
kidnapped from his home on the west coast of Britain by Irish pirates, who 
proceeded to carry him off to Ireland and force him to work as a 
shepherd herding sheep. After six years, he escaped his captors, walking 
nearly 200 miles through the Irish landscape and convincing a ship to carry 
him with them back to Britain. This harrowing experience certainly had an 
effect on Maewyn, who was convinced it was the Lord who protected him and 
delivered him safely home. 

We all  wish for   
a pot of gold.  

Pray and Breath.  
God will help. 
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Ahhh! Spring!   

It’s that time of year 

to 

Get started with 

cleanup/fix up! 
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Some Easy Projects 

   Or Just enjoy 
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March 
28th, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
March 
28th, 
2021 
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Easter Parade 

Saturday, April 3rd 
11 am 

Ends at the Park 
For the Easter Egg Hunt 

at 12 noon! 
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Easter Egg Hunt 
 

April 3rd, 2021 
   Saturday 
In the Park 
   At 
Noon! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

I will Meet you 
in the Park! 

Bring the      
Camera! 
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The Book Nook 
 

Is available for your use. 

It is between the doors of the Club House. 

Please feel free to borrow, return, 

or add to the books. 

 

 
Check Out Cape Conroe’s 

Website 
www.Capeconroepoa.com 

 
The Newsletter is on this site. 

Give IMC your e-mail address, if 
you want it e-mailed. 

 
 

http://www.capeconroepoa.com/
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.imgbin.com%2F1%2F7%2F8%2Fimgbin-computer-software-application-software-website-development-software-development-computer-wxY2eurnt45G4vfDrx4T71Uyp.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimgbin.com%2Fpng%2F75yXB7vb%2Fcomputer-software-application-software-website-development-software-development-png&docid=wLP7UnG5fzo0YM&tbnid=40SERJH-Y7SUSM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjNj8Gp6ZfoAhUMRa0KHagJArsQMwh-KBAwEA..i&w=728&h=577&bih=967&biw=1920&q=website%20clipart&ved=0ahUKEwjNj8Gp6ZfoAhUMRa0KHagJArsQMwh-KBAwEA&iact=mrc&uact=8
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CLUB HOUSE IS OPEN 
 

Contact Tammy at IMC for more information and reservations. 
IMC 936-756-0032 or e-mail 

tammyperry@imcmanagement.net 

 
SECURITY 

To report any and all problems 
Call:     911   or      936-760-5871 

Montgomery Sherriff’s Department. 

 
 

STREET LIGHTS 
Please report any outages of street lights to Entergy. 
The Board has reported the outages, that we know about. 

You must report them! 

You are paying for the lights with your POA fees. 
Entergy: 800-968-8243 

 
 
 

BOAT DOCK 
 

The light on the East side of the dock is a motion sensor light 

and will stay on for a limited amount of time. 

Thank you, Frank Skyvara 

 

 

CLUB HOUSE 
 

The Club House is Open. 

Questions or Reservation call Tammy at IMC. 936-756-0032 

mailto:tammyperry@imcmanagement.net
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Cape Conroe POA Board 
 

       Officers and Board Members 2020-2021 
 

  President          Paul Rex 
  Vice President        Simon Bandza 936-672-0707 
  Secretary        Rose Ann Zolka 936-582-6107 
  Treasurer        Frank Skyvara  
   Directors                  James Callenius 713-344-8433 

        Jim Allen    
        Sidne Eagan, please text me.  210-912-0131 
        Robert Rosenfield 
        Kerri Bushman Chair kerribushman@yahoo.com 
Alternates        Jim Mauch 936-689-9898 
        Terry Callenius        713-419-5089 

 
Committee Chairs 

Architectural Control  James Callenius  713-410-5089 
            Jim Mauch 936-582-6107 
          Chad, Chair 
          Simon Bandza 936-672-0707   
Clubhouse/Pool/Park   Kerri Bushman, Chair kerribushman@yahoo.com 
         Terry Callenius 713-344-5089 
         Simon Bandza 936-672-0707   
Deed Restrictions        Robert Rosenfield  
         Simon Bandza 936-672-0707 
Maintenance         Robert Rosenfield, Chair  
          Jim Allen 
Newsletter         Sidne Eagan, please text me.  210-912-0131      
Public Relations         Simon Bandza    936-672-0707 
Security          Paul Rex, Chair 
           Kerri Bushman       kerribushman@yahoo.com  
Special Projects          Robert Rosenfield 
          Jim Allen 
Utilities & Roads         Simon Bandza                              936-672-0707 
          Frank Skyvara  
IMC Account Mgr.         Tammy Perry                               936-756-0032 
        tammyperry@imcmanagement.net 

mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:kerribushman@yahoo.com
mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:jcallenius@sam-cs.biz
mailto:kerribushman@yahoo.com
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mailto:tammyperry@imcmanagement.net

